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Isle of Purbeck Arts Club
Autumn Newsletter 2019
Welcome to the first newsletter from the Isle of Purbeck Arts Club!  Each quarter will be written by a different member of the committee. This month our news comes from Gina Marshall, Chairman.

First a quick round up from the activity sections. 

The studio workshop art club are on their annual summer break but are working hard and enjoying the weather by sketching outdoors. 
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A sunny day in July meant that they made it to Compton [image: image3.png]


Acres  after a spell of bad weather. 

Here is Linda, who deserves our congratulations for coming second in the PAW sketching competition. Also seen is a sketch of Wareham Quay by Douglas Addison.  They'll be back at the Catholic Church Hall on Tuesday mornings from October 1st with regular portrait and still life painting as well as working on their own subjects. Look out for their coffee morning on October 8th where they will be exhibiting their summer sketchbooks, demonstrating, and selling mounted work and cards.

The Thursday evening art group have a diverse programme for Autumn including photomontage and mixed media through to sketching antique and vintage objects.

The poetry group are back after a summer break, their next meeting is on October 7th Art Workshop, Commercial Road, Swanage. 

The poetry and art clubs have worked on a joint project to create greetings cards with poems inside – these can be purchased from Purbeck New Wave Gallery in Swanage. A proportion of the profits will go toward the club.
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The summer exhibition was a celebration of the whole club this year with a wide variety of talented artwork by club members and a poetry display. Bursary student Amelia Seaman played the violin beautifully at the exhibition launch where there was a presentation of the Derek Charters' silver platter for best exhibit. Katie Heslop was the winner with “Before the Catch”. (Seen beneath the platter).
Visual Arts outings have been organised by President Douglas Addison averaging two visits per month. These have included art exhibitions (Michelangelo's drawings, 19th century Chinese photographs, and Thelwell's paintings and cartoons, operas from New York broadcast at the Lighthouse Poole, the Wessex youth orchestra and a visit to Lytes Cary medieval manor. See dates for your diary for the programme for this Autumn..

Coming soon will be an art photography section, watch this space......

Supporting the young is a major part of our club. Our students who use the instrument loan scheme will be back in action now that school has returned and those schools that were awarded Douglas Strickland bursaries will be busy extending their art curriculum.

The deadline for the Neate Fund Bursary has passed and the committee will be taking a look at the applications ready to make awards for this coming year. Last year's talented young people included Verity Marlow (ballet), Lois Fletcher, [image: image5.jpg]


(drama) Ben Cockwell (ballet) and Amelia Seaman (violin). Verity and Lois have also been awarded a bursary from the Pat Tunnell Fund for singing.
Spotlight on a bursary student
........Verity Marlow, a bursary student from last year.   Verity, from Corfe Castle, is studying at the Hammond School of Dance in Chester. She has recently performed with the National Youth Ballet in Birmingham as “Sandra” in “Wonderlands”. She aspires to be a professional classical ballerina.
Dates for your diary:

Visual Arts Outings: Contact: Douglas : 01929 480119 or 07810544231.
Exhibitions:
Henry Lamb “Out of the Shadows” Poole Museum

September Friday 20th. 2pm.

William de Morgan exhibition at Russell-Cotes Gallery

October Tuesday 29th. Meet Catholic hall 1pm or gallery 2pm
Historic houses and Gardens: 
Dunshay Manor Sunday 22nd 2pm.
Concerts at the Lighthouse by BSO
October Wednesday 23rd 7.30 pm. Four dances by Copeland,

Violin concerto by Barber, Pictures at an exhibition by

Mussorgsky ( arr. Ravell).

February Wednesday 19th 7.30 pm. Symphony No. 102 by

Haydn, Piano Concerto No. 1 by Mendelssohn,Schumann

Events to be advised

February Saturday 29th and March 28th
Opera: 
At the Lighthouse from the Metropolitan, New York

Turandot by Puccini

October: Saturday 12th at 5.55pm.

Manon by Massanet

November: Friday 1st at 1pm

Madame Butterfly by Puccini

November: Friday 15th 1pm.

Porgy and Bess by Gershwin

February : Saturday 1st at 5.55pm.

Der Fliende Hollander (Flying Dutchman) by Wagner

March: Saturday 14th at 4.55pm.

Tosca by Puccini

April: Friday 17th at 1pm.
Coffee Morning
Including a mini exhibition, Catholic Church Hall, Tuesday 8th October 10.15am to 12.00

PILS concert (Children using the Purbeck Instrument Loan Scheme for schools)
Thursday Nov 21st 6-7pm at The Swanage School. 
Acrylics Workshop open to all members, small fee for non studio workshop members. Tutor Nicky Stockley, Tuesday 29th October 10-12.30 Catholic Church Hall.
Colour workshop Thursday 31st October 6.30pm Catholic Hall To be confirmed.
AGM
Monday 30th September 7pm Purbeck New wave Gallery, Swanage
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Poem of the Autumn edition: 
“Boats” by Jacqueline Naldrett ©

Image by Sue King
Boats rocking on a rippling sea,

Gently nudged side to side by the breeze,

Awakened by the tide, they tug at their moorings,
Some still kissed and caressed by the sand,

Until the flood releases them once more,

Free, floating, ready to explore.

Attached are the programmes for the studio workshop and evening art groups.

Your next newsletter will come around Christmas/ New Year. Please contact me if you are interested in joining a new section or have any queries.

07434814384 or isleofpurbeckartsclub@gmail.com

I look forward to seeing you at the AGM or during the activities of the sections.

Best wishes, Gina
